
 
 

EVACUATION RESCIND 

380 Martindale Road, Parksville  
January 4, 2021 10:00 a.m. 

 

The Evacuation Alert issued at 15:00 January 2, 2021 for 380 Martindale Road, Parksville has 
been rescinded.  

Evacuation Alerts are issued to prepare you to evacuate your premises or property should it be 
found necessary. Floods can occur at any time; residents are reminded to prepare early and 
review your flood preparedness plan.  

For more information visit rdn.bc.ca/emergency-services or contact RDN Emergency Services at 
250-390-6565/250-954-1001. 

 

 

Tyler Brown 
Regional District of Nanaimo, Chair 
 

https://rdn.bc.ca/emergency-services

